
Classroom News   
Class Name: Oxford           Term : Autumn Term 2 2017       

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
We have had another busy term in Oxford Class.   

English 

In English we have been studying Shakespeare’s 

Twelfth Night. We have looked at play scripts and 

learnt to identify the key features. We also explored 

stage directions. We enjoyed exploring how the 

different characters are linked through a complex 

web of love and hate! We were so keen on Twelfth 

Night that we are working towards performing a 

mini version of the play to Totnes Class. Watch out 

The Royal Shakespeare Company!  

Science 

In Science we have continued to explore forces 

and motion. We have tested the stretchiness of jelly 

sweets and investigated if they became more or 

less stretchy if they were wet or warm.  

ASDAN  

We have been learning about ‘The Wider World’ in 

ASDAN and been learning about China. We have 

learnt about the physical and human features of 

the country and also its weather and food. We 

have a visit from Amy’s friend Brian, who taught us 

how to speak Cantonese.  

INTO Film Festival  

We were lucky enough to get free cinema tickets as 

part of the INTO Film Festival. We visited Odeon 

cinema in Basingstoke to watch Boss Baby. We all 

enjoyed the visit.  

Foodwise 

We have been learning the tricky art of bread 

making. We made bread rolls, hot cross buns (yes 

we know it’s not Easter!) and pizza bread. All of 

them were delicious.  

Children in Need 

We all went swimming at Northcroft Leisure Centre. 

The children were brilliantly behaved and added 

lots of distances to our school swimming total. 

Danny was amazing in the water and overcame his 

initial trepidation and was even jumping in by the 

end of the session.  

Date to remember – Term Starts- Thursday 4th 

January 2018 

     
 

 

 
 

    

   

  

 


